
 

 

 
 

Subject:  NHSS 12 e-cards Date: March 2023 

 
 
Following on from the November e-card news update, Lantra would like to notify all NHSS 
12 Providers that Lantra will be switching over to e-cards in place of Smartcards from the 
1st of April 2023.  For a short while, Smartcards will still be available while stock lasts.  To 
enable Providers to highlight to Lantra which option they prefer, we have updated the 
attendance sheets. 
 

I want a Smartcard 

 

As of 1st April will cost 
£60.00 (excl VAT) 
While stocks last 

I want an e-card 

 

As of 1st of April will 
cost £45.00 (excl VAT) 

 
With paperwork received before the switch over to e-cards, where you have selected 
Smartcard, the Lantra Awards & Certification team will be in contact to check if you do 
wish to continue with Smartcards. 
 
To help assist the transition from Smartcards to e-cards, Lantra has provided a power 
point presentation for trainers to use to facilitate learners and clients with the transition.  
 
We have also produced a Frequently asked Questions document to help with any 
questions you may have when adjusting to e-cards. 
 
Any other questions, please email NHSS-Highways@Lantra.co.uk  
 
 
Regards, 
 
Lantra  

mailto:NHSS-Highways@Lantra.co.uk

